

Save the date for our Spring Carnival

May 3, 2014 from 12-3 p.m.

The carnival will be on Saturday, May 3rd. We will need lots of volunteers to make it a success! We realize that a lot of you depend on Carnival to help you reach your volunteer commitment. The deadline has been extended to May 3rd! If you have already completed your commitment then Carnival hours will carry over to the 2014-15 school year.

You can:

* bake cakes for the cake walk (homemade only will earn volunteer time and remember you are limited to 6 baking hours per school year). Please bring your cakes to school by Friday afternoon, May 2nd. Please remember to put your cakes in disposable containers. <u>Containers cannot be returned to you.</u>

*make Jammin' Jars (little containers filled with candy, hair bows, toys, etc.) **you are limited to 4 per family**. Each jar will earn you 30 minutes. Please have your jamming jars turned in by Friday, May 2nd

* work a booth (for just an hour or all day!)

To volunteer you can fill out the bottom portion of this form and return it to the Parent Room, call 855-2663 and sign up or email Sandy at knox_sandy@hcde.org. We will need set up help on Friday evening, Saturday morning, booth workers during the Carnival and help in cleaning up. Please let us know a.s.a.p. if you are willing to volunteer for the Carnival.

Silent Auction Items: We will have our annual Silent Auction during the Carnival. We need your help to make it a success. We will have a different theme for each grade level. Parents are asked to donate items of that theme to their basket. Baskets will be put together and offered for sale during the Carnival at our Silent Auction. Teachers will be letting you know in their weekly newsletter what the theme is for their grade level.

Parent name			Phone #	
Student(s) name				
Friday set up (6-8p.m.)Saturday set up (10:30-12)				
Booth worker from	to	o'clock	I will hake cake(s)	